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Work toward zero harm in health care is gaining national attention in the United States. These webinars

align with efforts by the National Action Alliance to Advance Patient and Workforce Safety. There is a

collection of videos in this series of offerings from the Alliance supporting its work to improve safety. The

March and April webinars conclude a series of seminars focused on safety culture in health care.
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